
 

 

February 2, 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

We are excited to welcome the class of 2028 to AC Flora! In preparation, we will hold an information 
night for all rising 9th grade students and their parents on February 12, 2024, from 6:00 – 7:00 pm. The 
meeting will be held in the AC Flora Theatre. If you are unable to attend, all information will be posted 
after the meeting on the AC Flora website and the Crayton Middle School website. 

If you have any questions before or after our information night, please contact our Director of School 
Counseling at AC Flora, Ms. Moira Porter, at moira.porter@richlandone.org. We look forward to 
welcoming you to AC Flora.  

Go Falcons! 

 

Sincerely, 
Moira Porter 
Director of School Counseling 
AC Flora High School  
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